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From: Kathy Winiger <wkwiniger@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 9:45 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

         

 

You lost my support over the Confederate flag issue.  I get that the flag 

needed to be displayed in a different way in some areas, however, you caved 

on this issue before there could even be any discussion. 

 

Where are you on stopping funding for Planned Parenthood?  We have heard 

nothing from you on this issue. 

 

Need to hear something if you want my support back.  Wondering if you are 

moving to the liberal side? 

 

Thank you, 

Kathy Winiger 

Charleston, SC 

 


